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Dear Readership and friends of the JEEC, dear authors and reviewers so much 
involved in the JEEC,

With the first issue of the 2022 volume of the JEEC, we would like to extend a 
warm welcome to our new members of the editorial board. At the same time, we 
would like to say a no less heartfelt thank you to all colleagues who have now left 
the Editorial Board. They have enriched the board for quite a while with their spe-
cial expertise and thus made a decisive contribution to the success of the journal. A 
few colleagues will be active for another round on the board and we very much look 
forward to continuing the successful cooperation.

A renewal of the editorial board is at times a necessary step after many years of 
intensive collaboration. It further brings other and new expertise into the editorial 
work, in order to consider emerging new directions in the relevant research and cor-
responding submissions. And it ultimately allows to initiate a generational change 
here. The new composition of the board continues to take account of the broad inter-
national interest in evolutionary economics. And in addition to the not inconsider-
able rejuvenation, it has also been possible to achieve a much better-balanced gender 
ratio.

We now look very much forward to working with the new board.

Best regards

Bart Verspagen, Nathalie Lazaric, Maria Savona, Roberto Fontana, Reinoud 
Joosten, Andreas Pyka, Andrea Roventini, Simone Vannuccini, and Uwe Cantner
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